
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

ST. JOHN'S OFFICE
120 Torbay Road
P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador
Canada, A IA A 5B2
Fax: (709) 726-9604

GRAND FALLS-WINDSOR OFFICE
18 High Street
Grand Falls-Windsor
Newfoundland and Labrador
Canada, A2A l C6
Fax: (866)-489-8879

2011 10 19

CORRESPONDENCE COVER

Party Address E-Mail
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RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro's 2012 Capital Budget Application -
Phase III - Changes to Schedule
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Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Gerard Hayes

Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Johnson

Industrial Customers
Mr. Paul Coxworthy
Mr. Dean Porter

RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro's 2012 Capital Budget Application -
Phase III - Changes for Schedule

Dear Sirs:

Hydro has advised that they are reviewing the Phase III schedule and may be requesting changes. The
Board is currently reviewing its calendar and is awaiting further infonnation from Hydro. We can
confinn that the technical conference originally scheduled for October 31 51 will be changed to a later
date. We will contact you as soon as possible to advise of further changes to the schedule.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned or the Board's Legal
Counsel, Ms. Maureen Greene, Q.C.

Yours truly,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

Cc Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
Mr. Geoff Young

Cheryl Blandon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundonCipub.nl.ca
Website: www.pub.nl.ca
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